
 

 

 

 

 

January 27, 2022  

 

To: All Residents, Representatives, and Families:  
 
Roseleaf Chico Community is deeply grateful for the support of its wonderful residents and their 
families.  
  
On January 26, 2022, Roseleaf Gardens had one employee test positive for COVID-19. This is 
the first positive case of the year.  Testing of all staff and residents will begin today. We continue 
to work with Butte County Public Health and Licensing officials when a confirmed case is 
identified.  
 
Our staff is dedicated to infection prevention and quality control, monitoring visitation, and entry 
into the building, applies precautionary measures to carefully limited communal activities, and 
provides continued trainings on infection prevention updates. 
  
We appreciate your on-going support, and we ask for your continued prayers during this 
unprecedent time. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at  
(530) 895-0800. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Eric Perry  
Executive Director  
  



 

 

 

 

 

January 27, 2022 

 

To: All Residents, Representatives, and Families: 
 
 
Roseleaf Senior Care Community is deeply grateful for the support of its wonderful residents 
and their families.  
 
On January 19, 2022, Roseleaf Senior Care had one employee tested positive for COVID-
19. Another employee at this community tested positive on January 24, 2022.  All other staff and 
residents have been tested twice at the community since the onset of the first case. All residents 
have tested negative for Covid 19. We continue to work with Butte County Public Health and 
Licensing officials when a confirmed case is identified.  
 
Roseleaf Senior Care continues to conduct at least daily symptom screenings for staff and 
residents. Staff are dedicated to infection prevention and quality control, monitoring visitation 
and entry into the building, applies precautionary measures to carefully limited communal 
activities, and provides continued trainings on infection prevention updates. 
 
We appreciate your on-going support, and we ask for your continued prayers during this 
unprecedent time. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
(530) 895-0800. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Eric Perry 
Executive Director  
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